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Commander Bob Means 
Hello Veterans and those still in uniform. 
  
 As the year draws to a close I would like to thank all of you who have given of your 
time for the betterment of Post 313. Also noteworthy are all of you who support us by 
attending our events throughout the year. First Vice Beck has done a nice job 
(below) highlighting some of the major accomplishments of 2015. 
  
 The Post is always looking to hold events that benefit our stated mission and we en-
courage you to pass along your thoughts. You're always welcome to join us for coffee 
and pastry Mondays and Thursdays from 9 - 10 in the Club Room or email, snail mail 
or phone in your ideas. 
  
 Wishing you all the best in 2016. 
 

First Vice Commander Tom Beck 
2015 is in the books.  We had a big year!  New cabinets and carpet for 
the clubroom.  New bathrooms in the Hall.  After more than 60 years, 
our chandeliers in the Hall which we all love went through a complete 
overhaul to give them another 60 years.  We got a brand new parking 
lot out front with more parking spaces and finally got the flag where it 
always should have been, by the Post and it now is lit up correctly.  Al-
so, we secured a $200k line of credit with Bank of Marin to help us 
with projects yet to be tackled. 
 
With all this we still kept up our charitable contributions totaling over 
$11,000 to Little League, Boys State, Blue Star Moms, Fisher House, 
Air Force ROTC, Fort Miley Volunteer Services, and Veterans Housing 
and Services.  Boy Scouts and Girl Scouts netted almost $6,000 on 4th 
of July. 
 
I hope everyone has had a great 2015 and I wish everyone the best for 
2016. 
 
My door is always open. 
 

Membership Renewal 
Our new members and renewals continue to rise, a tremendous achieve-
ment.  Be aware that our membership year is July 1—June 30.  And, 
note that National continues to send Renewal letters after you have 
paid.  If you mistakenly pay twice, the Office Manager will return your 
check. 
 
Let’s mount a final push to get our renewals to 100%.  Thirty seven of 

(Continued on page 3) 

Officers & Staff  
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For Veteran’s Services, see http://www.co.marin.ca.us/depts/HH/main/ag/veterans.cfm 

For calendar updates, see the club room bulletin board & the post website: http://americanlegion313.org 
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you have not yet renewed.  The easiest way to renew 
is online at: 
https://www.members.legion.org/renew 
If online renewal isn’t possible, send your check for 
$35 to the Post.  Not sure if you’ve renewed, leave a 
message at the office. 

Member Discount Programs 
Were you aware of the many discounts available to 
American Legion members?  Discounts are offered in 
many areas, including: 
Automobile Rental 
Home Services 
Electronics & Technology 
Financial & Insurance 

Medical 

Moving & Relocation 

Travel & Lodging 

Miscellaneous 

Details will be provided in this and subsequent news-
letters. 

Automobile rental 
Alamo 
Save on everyday low prices when you rent from Ala-
mo.  With the Alamo self-service kiosk, you can skip 
the counter; choose your car and go. Save time and 
money – Drive Happy®. 

Make a reservation at alamo.com or call 1-800-GO-
ALAMO (1-800-462-5266).                

Provider since: 2008 
Legion ID: 7000809 | Visit Web site 
Phone: (800) 462-5266 

 Avis 
Hats Off To The American Legion.  Enjoy up to 
25% off your next Avis Rental. Reserve today with 
AWD #G343600 when booking. 

Provider since: 1987 
Legion ID: G343600 | Visit Web site 
Phone: (800) 225-7094 

Budget 
A Salute to The American Legion.  Save up to 25%  
off your next Budget Rental. Book today with BCD 
#T756500 and enjoy the road ahead.  Let’s go. 

Provider since: 2000 

(Continued from page 1) 

Post 313 Breakfast 
Wednesday, January 13, 2016 

 
   8:30 am in Club Room 
$5.00  (All you can eat!) 

 Includes fruit  juice, scrambled eggs with 
cheese, pancakes, bacon, sausage & coffee. 

 Reservation:  Signup in Club Room  

 
Call Bill Brennen (415-927-0393)  

or Leave message at the Post (415-924-6283). 

Legion ID: T756500 | Visit Web site 
Phone: (800) 455-2848 

Hertz Car Rental 
Members of The American Legion can save up to 
15% off your car rental with Hertz. Your discount 
CDP#1821951 is the key! Wherever your travel takes 
you, close to home or around the world, your 
CDP#1821951 is the key to special savings. Be sure 
to include it in all of your reservations. Click on the 
website link below for the lowest rates, special offers 
and information about Hertz locations, vehicles and 
services. Or call Hertz at 1-800-654-2210. 

Provider since: 2008 
Legion ID: 1821951 | Visit Web site 
Phone: (800) 654-2210 

National Car Rental 
Save up to 25% when you rent from National. 

Make a reservation at nationalcar.com or call 1-800-
CAR RENT® (1-800-227-7368). 

Provider since: 1995 
Legion ID: 5176669 | Visit Web site 
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SAN ANSELMO AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY UNIT 179 

VALENTINE’S      DAY        LUNCHEON 
FOR     MARIN     COUNTY     WOMEN VETERANS 

Sunday, February 14, 2016 

11:30 AM to 2:00 PM 

American Legion Log Cabin 
Veterans Place, San Anselmo 

 

Please RSVP by February 1 to 
Meg Tarantino at 415-453-371or 

tomandmegtaranno@gmail.com 


